
Saint Teresa School 

November 17, 2023 

Saint Teresa of the Child Jesus School welcomes 

students and their families into a dedicated Catholic 

community, where all are challenged to learn and live 

by the teachings of Jesus Christ, as they discover and 

develop the uniqueness each has been given to be used 

for the betterment of all creation. 

 

Important Dates to Remember! 
• Wednesday-Friday, November 22-24 

o NO SCHOOL- Thanksgiving Break 

• Friday, December 1 

o Middle School Social 

• Sunday, December 3 

o K of C Breakfast (details below) 

• December 4-8 

o Santa’s Workshop 

• Tuesday, December 5 

o PTO Meeting 

• Saturday, December 9 

o Christmas Tree Lighting 

• Thursday, December 14 

o Christmas Concert  

• Friday, December 15 

o PTO Christmas Bake Sale & Dress Down 

• Sunday, December 17 

o Saint Teresa Night at P-Bruins 

• Wednesday, December 20 

o Dismissal at 11:30 

• Thursday, December 21 

o Christmas Vacation! 

 

Principal Update 

Good Afternoon STS Families, 

I am sure that by now everyone is busy getting ready for Thanksgiving. This week our students collected canned 

goods for a local food pantry (Saint Vincent de Paul at Saint Jahn Paul II) and today we delivered more than 600 

canned goods for the benefit of those who are struggling. Thank you everyone who sent in canned goods. 

We finally finished counting shoes – all total we have collected 1,321 pairs of shoes. We would like to collect 

another 679 pairs and will be reaching out into the community for support. 

I am pleased to announce that we have hired a kindergarten teacher – Kim Pierce. Kim has a BA from Bridgewater 

State College and advanced certification in Art Education (k-8). She founded and ran Little Explorers Family 



Childcare Program and is certified as a lead teacher. Last week she spent the day with kindergarten and had the 

opportunity to meet the children and some of the parents during the walk-a-thon. We welcome her to the STS 

community. She will be starting next Tuesday. We would also like to take this opportunity to thank Mrs. Hardy for 

having done such a nice job with kindergarten for the past two months. We look forward to Mrs. Pierce and Mrs. 

Hardy partnering together as they continue to offer a quality program to our kindergarten students. 

The first trimester ends on November 30th. At the conclusion of the first term, we provide an opportunity for parents 

to come in and meet with the teachers. Our parent conference night will be Tuesday, December 5th from 2:30 to 

5:30. Your child’s teacher will be reaching out to schedule a meeting time. If you are unable to attend that day, your 

child’s teacher will be more than happy to accommodate with another meeting date. Please know that the meeting 

will be brief so that all parents will have the opportunity to meet. 

The CPR/First aid program for grade 8 students (who have already signed up) is scheduled for November 27th and 

28th. We are excited to be offering this opportunity as part of a life skills program. 

On December 9th, the parent council will be hosting our annual Christmas tree lighting. Please join us for the 4:00 

mass at Saint Teresa’s parish. The tree lighting (with refreshments) will follow outside after mass at 5:00. Each class 

has a theme and will be decorating a Christmas tree the week before the lighting – teachers may be reaching out for 

items to decorate with. 

The annual Christmas concert will be on December 14th. Like last year, we will have two concerts that evening – 

pre-kindergarten through grade 2 will perform from 5:45pm to 6:15pm. And grades 3 through 8 will perform starting 

at 6:45pm. Specific directions concerning dress code, arrival etc. will be sent in a separate email. 

We are looking to develop an in-school tutoring program to work with students who are struggling (specifically 

with reading and math). This program will include one new staff person and volunteers. If you know someone who 

may be interested either in the position or in volunteering, please have them contact me 

at smansfield@stteresapawtucket.org. Retired educators would be ideal for this program. 

Santa’s Workshop will be open soon! We are including the schedule for classes to shop, and we will definitely 

need donations and volunteers. Gift bags are a great need, and we really need parents to help our young shoppers; we 

need volunteers to bag gifts and to serve as cashiers. We will have items priced between $3 and $10 and we will be 

introducing a lot of new items this year. Please remember that volunteers must have a BCI (through our office) and 

Safe Environment training.  

I am pleased to announce that we are once again offering the Holiday Card Raffle. We are hoping for 100% 

participation; and like the Walk-a-thon, we do not expect families to buy the cards themselves. We are hoping that 

you will sell them – at work, to friends and family. We are asking each student to sell five cards. For every five cards 

that a student sells, they will be entered into two drawings- one for a television and one for a chrome book. Other 

incentives may follow! 

Please note that next week there will be no weekly newsletter. We wish all our families a wonderful Thanksgiving! 

Enjoy the weekend and we will see everyone on Monday. 

Sue Mansfield. 
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Santa’s Workshop is Returning! 
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Volunteer Opportunity 

 

 
November Lunch 

 



 

 
 


